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It’s been a short, but jam packed week here at BPA.
Firstly, I hope everyone found time on bank holiday

Monday to relax, reflect and embrace the
significance of the moment in History - I know many

important follow up conversations were had in
classrooms on Tuesday morning. 






We also bid a fond farewell to our Year 5s who set off
on their 4 day residential trip to Lineham Farm. I was
lucky enough to witness first hand the sheer joy and

excitement as they were leaving us on Tuesday
morning and also found time to visit on Wednesday,

seeing them taking part in a whole range of fun-filled
activities. There are plenty of photos on our school
Twitter page, so please do take a look if you haven’t

already done so. 





Miss Greenwood: Bella B
Miss Axall: Omar J

Mrs Millington: Aimee B
Miss Gregory: Amber H
Miss James: Mighty D-M

Miss Wightman: Bradley C
Miss Roebuck: Cienna D

Miss Beck: Toby J
Miss Hrintchuk: Mishal K + Amelia M

Miss Marr: Alfie G
Miss Spivey: Alice W

Launchpad: Isabelle W
Mrs Dove: Andrew K




 Attendance

Edie C (RKG)
Esmae M (RMA)
Louie T (1LM)

Amaya I (1/2MG)
Jenson W (2HJ)

Alshamia A (3VW)
Jayden G (3/4ER)

Leo W (4FB)
Riley C (6AS)

Cheshire Cats:             91.6 %
Perfect Poppins:        97.96 %
Flat Stanley's:            91.67 %
Paddington Bears:       87.3 %
Supertatoes :            93.23 %
Fantastic Foxes:         86.39 %
BFG's:                       96.83 %
Fabulous Flounders:      100 %
Kasper:                      95.41 %






Parent notices

If you wish to book an appointment to
speak to your child's class teacher, please

do so by calling the office or emailing
enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk.
This allows us to meet your needs and

allows the class teacher to welcome and
dismiss the children appropriatly. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS:
Monday 26th September 



Sibling photos will be

taken from 8am. If you
wish for your children
to get sibling pictures
you must arrive at 8am
and line up at the hall

doors.

Please can we remind
you that you MUST make

contact with school
everyday that your

child is absent. You can
do this by ringing the

school office and
pressing option 1.



Our year 5 pupils have had the most amazing week at
Lineham Farm. Everyone pushed themselves and we

worked on multiple team building skills. 



We're so proud of all our students and we hope
everyone had as much fun as we did. 



Here are some pictures from the fabulous week had. 

This week at
Lineham farm...



 Bushcraft skills, Climbing
walls, Helping with horses,

Bingo, Bike rides, Low
ropes, Night walks... These

are only some of the
wonderful activities and

opportunities for our
year 5 students this week. 



This week @ BPA

Wow! What a week we’ve had
in KS1! We are really getting
to grips with place value and

have been working on
beautiful presentation.



WELL DONE KS1!

In Y3/4 we have been investigating the
work of Andy Goldsworthy, We used a
range of natural materials to make

patterns and pictures. Some children chose
to tell a story about their picture.

Everyone worked very hard and very much
enjoyed their learning.



WELL DONE Y3/4! . 



Dat
es fo

r th
e Dia

ry

Follow us!

Monday 26th September: Whole school
photos

Wednesday 5th October: EYFS/KS1 Parents
Phonics Workshop @ 9am
Wednesday 19th October: Year 3 and 4
Harvest Festival assembly @ 9am
Thursday 20th October: Halloween Disco
(Times TBC)
Friday 21st October: School closes for the
October holidays
Monday 31st October: School reopens. 

      Sibling photos will be taken 8am in the hall.

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/

